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MEMORANDUM  
 
 
To:  PVAMU Campus Community 
 
From:  Ruth J. Simmons  
 President  
 
Re:  Confirmed positive cases of COVID-19 
 
Date: July 11, 2020  
 

We have been informed that an employee from the Procurement and Distribution Services Office 
as well as a student worker in the Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering have tested 
positive for COVID-19. 

The employee was last on campus in the W.R. Banks Building on July 8, 2020 and the student 
worker was last on campus in the Roy G. Perry Engineering Complex on July 9, 2020. Both are 
currently quarantined. Faculty and staff who were in contact with the affected individuals have 
been notified in accordance with PVAMU’s policy and guidance from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC). If you were not contacted, you are not at increased risk. We wish 
them a full recovery.   

We encourage our campus community to continue following the CDC guidance to help prevent 
the spread of the disease and to report all positive cases to the PVAMU COVID-19 Hotline at  
936-261-9000. Visit the university’s COVID-19 Update web page for current information about 
the impact of the novel coronavirus on our campus community.     
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

